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This webinar, presented by Army Management Staff 
College faculty Jason Murphy, Josh Mayne, and Dave 
Duckett discussed the benefits of the Intermediate and 
Advance Leadership Courses for Army Civilians offered 
by the Army Management Staff College. Presenters 
provided an overview of the Civilian Education System 
and details about the Intermediate and Advance 
Leadership Courses, including course funding, 
opportunities for networking, and Senior Executive 
Service coaching.  

This summary of the Question / Answer session of the webinar is not a transcription; questions and 
responses have been edited and reordered for clarity. 

Where should interested participants start if they have not completed any of the Intermediate and 
Advance Leadership Courses for Army Civilians?  
Everyone must start with the Foundation course. Once the Foundation course is completed the GS-
grade appropriate courses will be opened, which helps determine a participant’s path through the 
program. Those who are eligible to take the Advanced Leadership Course are also welcome to 
participate in the Intermediate Leadership Course. 

It should be noted that the Action Officer course is different from the Foundation course. The Action 
Officer Development Course, Organizational Leader Development Course, and Manager Development 
Course are all asynchronous/online-based courses. Interested participants must apply to the Action 
Officer courses. 

Are there any additional educational opportunities offered through the Army Management Staff 
College once the Advanced Leadership Course has been completed? 
Once the Advanced Leadership Course has been completed, participants can enroll in a Continuing 
Education for Senior Leaders course. Three courses are available: Strategic Leadership, Business 
Transformation, and Information Advantage. More information on these courses can be found on the 
Army Management Staff College Educational Programs page.  

How can interested participants see the course schedules for the year? 
All class dates are posted to the Army Training Requirements and Resource System (ATRRS), but the 
dates are not visible on the Civilian Human Resources Training Application System (CHRTAS) where 
participants enroll. Those interested should review upcoming class dates on ATRRS and then enroll via 
CHRTAS. 
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